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Some people who received this message don't often get email fro� Learn why this is important 

Dear Paso Robles Planning Commission, 

This email is in regards to a review of residential businesses in Paso Robles. I have a particular 
concern regarding over-night pet sitting restrictions in our community ... As a small business owner 

myself, I rely on this ESSENTIAL service to provide care of my beloved pet and "family member" 
when I am traveling out of the area. I have specifically sought out an environment that mimics a 
home-like setting, for this care, to reduce stress for my pet. 

LOCATION is very important for several reasons ... 
1) It supports local business.
2) Minimizes the driving distance and reduces traffic congestion on our streets.

3) Increases convenience to access for visitors to our community. (TOURISM)
4) With all of the challenges that face small business owners ... WHY would we restrict financial

potential?

I OPPOSE any changes that would disallow over-night pet sitting within Paso Robles City limits. 

Respectfully submitted, 

Melinda Voigt 

Paso Robles, CA 93446 
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